From the Office of Sen. Floyd Prozanski

YES on SB 478
A Statement of Clarification

“Pulp and paper manufacturers” are unaffected by SB 478
because they are not manufacturers of children’s products.

“Pulp and paper manufacturers” that identify themselves as manufacturers of
children's products:

Zero

NO paper and pulp manufacturers are reporting in Washington.!

NO paper and pulp manufacturers will be reporting in Oregon.

! Washington Department of Ecology - https://fortress.wa.gov/ecy/cspareporting/



